Investigative Committee chairman opens pages in social media

Chairman of the RF Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin has created VKontakte and
Faceubook personal accounts.

Mr. Bastrykin pays much attention to his personal contacts with citizens, including those who have
fallen victims of crimes. Since the Committee was established, he has regularly held personal
receptions of citizens in Moscow and other cities to listen to their opinions and complaints about
actions of investigators and other issues within the competence of the Investigative Committee.

The Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/Bastrikin.Alexander/) and VKontakte
(https://vk.com/alexander_bastrikin) accounts were made in order to make the contact with Internet
audience more efficient and direct, and to give opportunity to more citizens to express their opinion.
Links to those accounts are also posted on Mr. Bastrykin’s page on the official website of the RF
Investigative Committee.
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